Cowtown Singles Square Dance Club For Singles and Couples

July 2016

Web site: http://www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org



Vice President:

Bruce & Lois Roberts

Treasurer: Dan Lawyer

Asst. Treasurer:

Phil Wicker

Secretary: Yvonne Mitchell Social: Barb Belding Membership: Gene Stauffer Publicity: Linda Wicker

Sunshine: Carolyn Griswould

Historian: open

Newsletter: Linda Wicker

Website: Don Hendrickson

Caller Bookings:

Don Hendrickson

Visitations: open
Telephone: open
Class Coordinators:

Bruce and Lois Roberts







Betty Lawyer

How do you like all this nice hot weather? We had 41 square dancers board a nice big bus with lots of room and headed for Apple Valley at five pm on Saturday June 18th. We had three Rustlers, three Redland B&B's and 1 Canyon Lake member go with us. A big thank you to all who went and were on time. The bus was bigger than we thought so we had lots of room. The driver was great and it was so nice not to have to drive. The dance was fun and they were so happy to have us come. We took pictures of the group and they let us eat first. They thanked us over and over for bringing 5 squares and gave us 3 banners. After the Dance everyone got on the bus and we were home at 11:30. What a group of dancers. Another big thanks to all that helped get the trip together including Don Hendrickson for arranging the bus, Teryl for taking care of sign -ups and collecting the money and Charlie and Dan for getting dangles to put on our badges. Thanks guys.

Our next meeting will be held at NIKKO'S BURGERS at 9295 Magnolia Avenue, Riverside, July 11, at 6pm. The phone number is 951-352-7290. This will give Lois and Bruce a break and everyone can order what they want. You won't have to cook. Bruce has had some health issues so we want them to take it easy for a while. I told Nikko's to take orders as members come so we all have time to eat before the meeting. They have a nice big room for us.

Look for fliers for the Swim Party at the Wickers on July 30 and the Storm Ball Game on August 17th. We would like to have you sign up so we know who wants to go.

Steve is now doing the workshop on Wednesday nights at Cowtown. This is a great time for all of you who have not danced for a while to come and review. Steve can use the Angels, and believe it or not they were short on girls.

Hope you are all having a wonderful summer and hope to see you at a dance soon.

Betty and Dan



Since June stepped down, I am looking forward to being Cowtown Singles' Sunshine person.

In June I sent two cards out for get well wishes to Ray Holguin and Bruce Roberts and a sympathy card to Dan Lawyer

If you know of anyone that needs a card or well wishes, please let me know so we can let them know they are in our thoughts.

Carolyn



Bus Trip Group to Thunderbirds



Nikkos Burgers
9295 Magnolia Ave
Riverside, CA
Dinner 6:00
(they'll serve if you come a little earlier
Meeting 7:15







Plus Level

Watermelon

Crawl Bob

Jones







VP Corner

Bruce & Lois Roberts

Wow! The month of June passed by so quickly, and July is upon us! Hopefully everyone is having a great summer. We haven't been out dancing because of Bruce being sick. So as soon as he is better we will get back to dancing.

We all need to be recruiting new dancers for the September class; you can pick up cards and flyers at our dances to pass out to your friends. Also, remember to watch for summer activities announced in this newsletter. Hope to see you soon.

Thanks to all our members and guests that braved the heat and came to our last 2016 4th Sunday Dance and clothing sale. It was hot outside and a little warm inside, but everyone that came was out there dancing and having a good time.

Bruce and Lois





Membership Gene Stauffer

Please welcome our class graduates. With these additions to Cowtown Singles we now have 91 subscribing members.

I've been in-and-out of town so much this past month I haven't been able to update the Membership List yet. The updated list will be out shortly and I thank you for your patience.

Gene





Barb Belding

July has four more Wednesdays of Steve Woodard's workshop....so come on down and help support the newest class. Great way to brush up!!

July 30th is our annual swim party at Linda & Phil's beautiful home. The new graduates have a chance to earn their duck badges in the pool. It's a MUST and sooo much fun!! Plan to bring a side dish and RSVP to Linda and Phil @951-780-1744 or sign up at Cowtown. The directions are on the sign-up sheet or back of flyer. Our club is furnishing the hamburgers and veggie burgers. We have 2 or 3 great chefs! Water, ice tea and lemonade will be available. Come on out and join the fun!! Please fill free to bring a guest, just let us know so we have plenty of food.

August 17th is the Lake Elsinore Storms Baseball game. Sign-up sheets are on the back table. Need 25 to 40 people and the price is \$8.....please pay at the time of sign up. The deadline is July 28th.

See you in a square

Barb



Susan	Stauffer	2-Jul
Crystal	Lowe	5-Jul
Shirley	Frye	7-Jul
Mel	Jenkins	7-Jul
George	Perches	19-Jul
Cheri	Parmer	25-Jul
Joe	Johnson	26-Jul
Sherry	Stanke	29-Jul
No. of the last		